
Information Bulletin from Lakeland College 
 
 
Chief Peter Krich, president of the Alberta Fire Chiefs Association (AFCA), visited Lakeland College 
Emergency Training Centre (ETC) recently and met with Dean Chris Senaratne and staff as well as 
Michael Crowe, vice president, academic. There were great discussions and it was reemphasized by ETC 
personnel that, as the sole provider of modular training delivery to the Alberta municipal fire service, it 
is their intention to continue with the delivery of NFPA 1001 S and NFPA 1021 FOTP courses without any 
disruption. Lakeland will work diligently towards supporting the AFCA executive to ensure this modular 
training leads to certification to the NFPA 1001 and 1021 standards respectively. Lakeland appreciates 
that Chief Krich made the time to meet with college employees to discuss AFCA’s training needs. 
 


